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Mattie’s Call issued for David LaFrage 
December 11, 2020 (Riverdale, GA) 

The Clayton County Police Department is seeking assistance in the whereabouts of Mr. Davis 

LaFrage.  

WHAT:    Mattie’s Call issued for David LaFrage 

WHEN: December 02, 2020 @9:00 a.m.    

WHERE:         5900 block of Highway 85, Riverdale, GA 30274 (Clayton County, GA)   

DETAILS:   

On December 10, 2020, Clayton County Police Department Officers responded to a missing 

person’s call. Officers learned David LaFrage left the location on foot at approximately 9:00 

a.m. Mr. LaFrage has been diagnosed with Schizophrenia and has a history of walking away 

from the residence but not knowing how to find his way back.  

Mr. Davis is described as a 30-year-old white male with brown hair and blue eyes. Mr. 

LaFrage is 5’ 8” in height and weighs approximately 150 lbs. Mr. LaFrage was last seen 

wearing a green Jacket and blue jeans. 

Anyone with any information on the whereabouts of David LaFrage is being asked to notify 
the Clayton County Police Department at (770) 477-3550.  
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Lieutenant Kevin Hughes, P.I.O. 
Clayton County Police Department  
678.610.4781 PIO Line  
7911 N McDonough St. 
Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 
Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
 
 


